
                      Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 

 
 
 

                   Thursday June 11, 2020 

 

 

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:30PM. in the Charles E. 

Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 

Ackerman. All Trustees were present.  

 

Minutes Approved.  
                                             

 

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  

 

PUBLIC SPEAKS 

N/A 

 

Fiscal Officer gave Trustees Bank Reconciliation for May to review and sign 

 

Meeting 

Trustees received paving information from County Engineer, contract was awarded to Superior 

Paving. Motion by Ritterbeck and seconded by Haueter to accept the Superior Paving contract 

bid of $101,550.50. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. Weekley advised 

the trustees Deputy Anderson has all the pictures needed & is sending to prosecutor regarding the 

Welton property. The property on Ft. Laurens has been resolved.  The car wash is being torn 

down and they are going to rebuild. There have been several food trucks showing up and they are 

currently required to get a transient vendor permit at a cost of $75 annually. Weekley will discuss 

the fee with the Zoning Commission. Resident contacted Weekley about neighbor property and 

debris in the yard. Weekley will investigate. Sports Complex update: they are in the process of 

hiring an architect & engineer, they hope to build this fall and be ready to utilize in the spring. 

Road Superintendent McNutt advised trustees they are doing ditch work and replacing some pipe 

that is needed. McNutt asked for 2 port-a-johns at the park and trustees agreed. Curbs are being 

poured and all work should be done shortly. McNutt said contract came in under projections and 

after gets total costs will see if any funds available for additional work. There were a lot of trees 

down from the storm, the road crew has been working on. Eberhart Rd. was closed due to a tree 

down with live wire and the power company will have to take care of it. The cement work on the 

parking lot is done, thanks to JSWMD for the grant funds. The Board then discussed Township 

affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   

 

ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 

______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 

John P. McClellan.                                       Don Ackerman 

______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                

Matthew S. Ritterbeck                                  Michael Haueter    


